
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’re looking to start a Gregorian Chant Study Group in May; the 

group will be centered around learning about chant and its 

history, considering the possibility of incorporating chant into the 

mass, and should it be possible, starting to practice chant with the 

goal of performing it during mass. If you are interested in 

learning about chant and joining the Study Group, please contact 

LeRon Harrison at leronjh@gmail.com. 
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